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      ÅWhy is everyone so tired on April 1?  

Because they've just finished a long, 31 day March!  

Ha Ha!!!! 

April showers bring May flowers! 

What do May flowers bring….pilgrims! 

I love those old jokes. 
 We will be celebrating the National Week of the Young Child 

April 3rd -7th.We praise parents for the awesome job they do being 

their child's first and lifelong teacher.  We celebrate and are  

grateful for the joy and love that children bring to all our lives each  

and every moment they share with us.  Psalm 127:3 says ò 

Children are a gift from God..:  

 Oh how very blessed we all are to 

have children in our lives!  

We are also celebrating those 

who teach our young children!  

Early educators are super 

heros!   



Woodbrook Early Education Center Page 2 

 

 

 During the Week of the Young Child we 

will be having our WEE Center  

Art Gallery available for you to visit.  Your 

children have been working hard all year 

and the teachers have been putting away 

some of the  art work for the Art Show!  

During Family Night on  Thursday evening, 

April 6th, the WEE Center Art Gallery will 

be open in the Fellowship Hall.   

 

Thursday evening, April 6th is our Family 

Night and Annual Silent Auction.  Our evening will begin at 6:29  

upstairs in the sanctuary.  

 

 

 

 

 

Afterwards, ice cream sundaes will be available in the fellowship 

hall and our 19th Annual Silent Auction will be going on during 

the evening!  This is our biggest fundraiser of the year and 

we would be grateful if you all participate!   We will also be 

raffling off our classroom chairs created by the children and based 

on a  book loved by that class.   

Bring the whole family!!   

Please sign up outside your childõs class-

room so we know how much ice cream we 

need.  
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IMPORTANT NOTE FROM THE DIRECTOR!!  

 

 We will soon begin to go outside more and more.  

Please remember to put sun screen on your children.  

A SPF of at least 30 is recommended for children.  

Be sure to cover their faces, ears, neck, and arms 

with the sun block lotion.  As the weather gets warm-

er and warmer donõt forget the legs and hands.  We 

also want to remind you that as it warms up, we need 

to be checking for ticks.  Our playground is set in a 

large grove of trees and ticks often live there with 

us. 
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During the WEEK of the Young Child please 

take a moment to, once again, thank your 

childôs teachers.  These ladies work hard to 

create the loving, warm environment that 

your children spend their day playing and 

working in.  They are amazing!   
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Easter Thoughts 

4 Rejoice in the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice! 5 Let your gentle-

ness be evident to all. The Lord is near. 6 Do not be anxious about anything, 

but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present 

your requests to God. 7 And the peace of God, which transcends all under-

standing, will guard your hearts and your minds in Christ Jesus. 

8 Finally, brothers and sisters, whatever is true, whatever is noble, whatever 

is right, whatever is pure, whatever is lovely, whatever is admirable—if an-

ything is excellent or praiseworthy—think about such things. 9 Whatever 

you have learned or received or heard from me, or seen in me—put it into 

practice. And the God of peace will be with you. 

 
I love Easter!  Not only because of the food and fun..but because of what it 

has meant in my life.  My faith in Christ has brought me through so very 

many things, big and small.  The word remember appears in the bible 166 

times.  That is a lot of remembering!  But it reminds us to remember all the 

times that God has been faithful to us.  Our God is bigger than anything 

that can ever happen in our lives. So remember on this Easter that God is 

faithful!  
Psalm 91:4 NIV He will cover you with his feathers, and under his wings 

you will find refuge;  his faithfulness will be your shield and rampart. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=psalm+91%3A4&version=NIV
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  April is always exciting and full of life and new growth.   This week we 

will celebrate the WOYC (Week of the Young Child), the walls of WEE in the Fellow-
ship Hall will be transformed into an Art Museum.  On April 6th, we invite one and all 

to our evening celebration for our children.  We  will have our Ice Cream Social and 

Silent Auction.  You will have an opportunity to bid on the Red Room’s Monkeys 

Jumping on the Bed Chair.  Each child had a hand in its creation.  The week of April 

10-17, will be our Spring Break!  During the last week of April, on Wed. April 26th, 

we our going to have our version of baseball’s Opening Day by playing baseball, and 

having a hot dog lunch.  Be sure to wear your favorite baseball teams shirt!  This week 

will also be our parent/teacher conferences on the 27th.  Throughout the month we 

will be exploring nature through the themes of  Spring Blooms, Mud and Pond. 

  Happy Easter! 

 

      Love,  Ms. Karen, Ms. Robin, 

                       Ms. Marsha 
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 We have lots to look forward to in the month of April!  This month our study 

starter will be recycling.  We will also learn about Dinosaurs, Easter, Recycling, 

Flowers and Gardening.    Our sight words will include no, on and has.  In math, we 

will be learning about tall/short, number and color words as well as ABCC patterns 

and measurement.  We will also look forward to a favorite science experiment: hatch-

ing butterflies!    

 April is also when we celebrate our Week of the Young Child activities, includ-

ing the art show and Family Fun Night on April 6th.  Spring Break will be from April 

10th-17th.  Please enjoy this week with your child.  We encourage you to read each 

day with your child during the break.   

 On Wed. April 26th, we will have our version of  baseball’s Opening Day by 

playing baseball and having a hot dog lunch.  Be sure to wear your favorite baseball 

teams shirt!  School conferences are also this month on Thursday, April 27th.  Be on 

the lookout for sign-up sheets for both the conferences and family fun  night.  

 Happy Birthday to Ms. Elise on April 3rd.  Happy Easter Everyone! 

 

    Love, Ms. Elise, Ms. Angela, Ms. Kim 
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  Spring is finally here!  Itõs hard to believe weõve been in school for 7 

months.  Your children have all grown so much in so many ways.  They know the 

classroom routine,  know how to handle scissors, can count, paint and draw.  Most 

importantly, they have become caring friends!  Your should be very proud of 

them.  

  April will be a whirlwind month.  Our first week back after Easter 

break, weõll celebrate baseballõs Opening Day with the game itself and hot dogs 

for lunch.  Weõll also focus on pond creatures-frogs, ducks, turtles.  Then weõll 

spend a week (or more) on Godõs beautiful season of growth and re-birth.  Weõll 

plant some seeds and create beautiful spring art.  Speaking of art, the week of 

April 11-15 is the Week of the Young Child.  Our school will be filled with your 

childrenõs art.  Please be sure to check out the twoõs, threeõs and pre-k art.  On 

Thursday, April 14th, we will have our annual Ice Cream Social and Auction.  Each 

class has also decorated a chair that we will raffle off that night.  During the 

third week, we will concentrate a bit on taking care of our earth and environ-

ment.  Earth Day is April 22nd.  Finally, we will begin to prepare for our annual 

Motherõs Day Tea on Wed. May 4th.   

 Happy April Birthday to Zoe, 4/5, Hina, 4/23, Ms. Judi 4/18 and  

Ms. Sabira, 4/29.  

    Love, Ms. Judi, Ms. Bev and Ms. Jenyfer  
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BLUE ROOM  
 

 Hope everyone is doing well and enjoying every moment with your children.  

Although March was a long month, we did have a little snow before Spring ar-

rived.  We were so happy to have a some fun in the snow.  

 Spring is officially here and itõs hard to believe weõve been in school for 7 

months.  The children have all grown so much in so many ways.  They know the 

classroom routine, are very caring friends, can handle scissors, can count, recog-

nize letters and paint and draw.  They can write their names too!  We are so 

proud of them and hope you are too!  

 April will be busy and full of activities.  The first week of April we will have 

our Easter party and egg hunt on Wednesday, April 5th.  We will talk about East-

er and new life.   This week also is the Week of the Young Child and we will have 

an art show and our Ice Cream Social and Auction on Thursday, April 6th at 6:30 

p.m.  The following week will be our Spring Break.  When we return, we will con-

centrate on taking care of our earth and environment.  Earth Day is April 22nd.  

We will also be getting caterpillars this week, so we will be able to observe as the 

grow into butterflies.    On  Wed. April 26th, we will celebrate baseballõs Opening 

Day with our version of a baseball game and a hot dog lunch.  Wear your favorite 

baseball teams shirt!  On April 27th, we will have our Spring Parent/Teacher Con-

ferences.  Look for a sign up on our parent bulletin board.  

 Happy April Birthday to Miss Sabira, 4/29.  

 Happy Easter!  

 
 

     Love,  

   Ms. Claire and Ms.  Sabira  
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Marshmallow Puffs  

 

 

 

36 large marshmallows  

1 1/2 cup semisweet chocolate chips  

1/2 cup chunky peanut butter  

2 tablespoons butter  

Sprinkles  

Foil 

9 inch baking pan 

What you do:  

1. Put a piece of foil into the bottom of the baking pan.  Rub 

the butter onto the foil and the sides of the pan.   

2. Melt the chocolate chips, peanut butter and 2 tablespoons 

butter in the microwave.  

3. Cook for 30 seconds, check and stir.  Repeat till melted.  

4. Pour the chocolate peanut butter mix over the marshmal-

lows. 

5. Sprinkle with the sprinkles  

6. Put into the refrigerator and chill for at least an hour.  Cut 

between the marshmallows.  
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Box Tops 
Please continue to send in your box tops.  We  

submit them several times during the year.  We usually receive $80 -

$100  each time we send them in to help our school.  Below is an exam-

ple where you can find box tops on cereals.   

You can also find them on Kleenex boxes,  

paper products  General Mills boxed food.  etc.   

! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

On Wednes- day, May 10th, Ms. 

Dawn will be having a meeting with 

the Pre-K parents to discuss  Get-

ting ready for Kindergarten.  The meeting will start at 9:15 a.m.  A sign 

up sheet will be on the bulletin board outside the Green Room.   
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As Tax Time approaches, 

our Fed Tax ID is 52-6000470. 

This is also on your monthly tuition  

statement. 

 
 

 

 
 

Homemade Play dough 

 

3 cups flour                            1 1/2 cup salt 

6 tsp cream of tartar                3 tbs. oil 

3 cups of  water 

 

Mix all the ingredients in a pan, bring to a boil and stir gently 

till it begins to form a ball.  When the ingredients are all 

mixed together, take them out of the pan and let them cool.  

Knead the play dough.  Store in air tight container for about 3 

months. 

To add color: add food coloring to the water 

To add color and smell:  add a package of unsweetened  

Kool-Aid to the flour and mix.  It will turn that color and 

smell  

wonderful! 
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 *******Please share those who pick up your  

children that it is a MD state law that no child can be left in a car 

alone, even if they are asleep or if it is raining ðeven for a couple of 

minutes!  If the staff see children being left in the car, they will 

speak to the person and remind them of this law.  Thank you for 

keeping all children safe.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26th we will celebrate the  

national pastime of  

BASEBALL!! We will…. 

Wear your favorite team shirt 

Eat hotdogs and chips 

Play our version of baseball! 

More info later! 
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WOODBROOK EARLY EDUCATION CENETER 

25 STEVENSON LANE 

BALTIMORE, MD 21212-1296 
410-377-2350  

TTHEHE  WEE CWEE CENTERENTER  MMONTHLYONTHLY  NNEWSLETTEREWSLETTER  

The Woodbrook Early Education Center 
https://www.fb.com/TheWEECenter 

Dates to Remember  

April 4&5     Spring Pictures  

April 3 -7    WOYC, Art Show  

Thursday, April 6   WOYC Celebration, Ice Cream Social  

     At 6:28 p.m.  

April 10 -17   WEE Closed, Easter/Spring Break  

April 26th    Baseball Day 

Thursday, April 27       WEE Closed, Parent/Teacher Conferences  

                                

    Looking Aheadéé 
May 10    Kindergarten meeting with parents  

Monday May 29   WEE Closed Memorial Day  

Friday June 2           WEE Closes 12 Noon. Last day of School  

      4õs Graduation 11:00 am. 

MSDE 

Accredited 


